

DATE: December 23, 2011

TO: TAUC Safety & Health Committee Members

FROM: Wayne J. Creasap, Director of Safety and Health

SUBJECT: Joint TAUC/NACBE Safety & Health Committee Meeting - February 23, 2012

Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare Airport – Des Plaines, IL

The Association of Union Constructors (TAUC) is once again teaming up with the National Association of Construction Boilermaker Employers (NACBE) for a Joint Safety & Health Committee Meeting. The meeting will be held at the **Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare Airport Hotel** located at 2930 South River Road, Des Plaines, IL 60018 (Telephone: 847-296-8900). The schedule is as follows:

Wednesday, February 22, 2012

6:00 PM to 9:00 PM TAUC/NACBE Dinner Location: Morton's Steakhouse

Thursday, February 23, 2012

7:30 AM to 8:30 AM
8:30 AM to 3:00 PM
TAUC/NACBE Safety & Health Meeting
12:00 PM to 1:00 PM
Lunch
Location: Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare
Location: Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare
Location: Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare

TAUC ONLINE REGISTRATION –

To register online visit TAUC's website at www.tauc.org and complete the following steps:

- Step 1 Click On Events & Meetings
- Step 2 Under Calendar Click On Joint TAUC-NACBE Safety & Health Committee Meeting
- Step 3 Click On Register Now
- Step 4 Enter Your *Username and Password*
- Step 5 Click On *Register Me*
- Step 6 Complete the *Meeting Registration* page Step 7 Click on *Save/Continue* at bottom of page
- Step 8 Then Complete the *Special Events* page, Next Click on *Save/Continue*
- Step 9 Thent Click on Submit Registration (or Edit Registration to make a change) this will complete your registration

HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS: For those of you who may require a sleeping room **you must contact the Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare Airport Hotel directly:**

Hilton Garden Inn Chicago O'Hare Airport Hotel 2930 South River Road, Des Plaines, IL 60018

Telephone: (847) 296-8900 **Reference: NACBE** room block

Room Rate: \$129.00 per night, plus tax

Complimentary shuttle service to-and-from O'Hare's Airport

CUT-OFF DATE FOR SLEEPING ROOMS: Wednesday, January 25, 2012

QUESTIONS – If you have any questions regarding online registration, please contact Ms. Gwen Jackson in TAUC's national office at 703-524-3336 extension 111. For questions relative to the agenda contact me at (703) 524-3336 extension 123.